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National Severe Weather Warning Service

Chief Forecasters Assessment
Patchy fog has formed overnight and has 
become dense in places. As is often the 
case in these situations some places will 
miss the worst of the fog. The fog is 
expected to clear during this morning.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Warning of Fog

Valid from 06:20 on Tue, 24th Sep 2013 until 10:00 on Tue, 24th Sep 2013

Patchy fog over SE England will be dense in places this morning.

The public should be aware of possible disruption to travel.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/public/weather/warnings
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For the following areas

• East Midlands

   • Northamptonshire

• East of England

   • Bedford

   • Cambridgeshire

   • Central Bedfordshire

   • Essex

   • Hertfordshire

   • Luton

   • Southend-on-Sea

   • Suffolk

   • Thurrock

• London & South East England

   • Bracknell Forest

   • Buckinghamshire

   • East Sussex

   • Greater London

   • Hampshire

   • Kent

   • Medway

   • Milton Keynes

   • Oxfordshire

   • Reading

   • Slough

   • Southampton

   • Surrey

   • West Berkshire

   • West Sussex

   • Windsor and Maidenhead

   • Wokingham

• South West England

   • Dorset

   • Gloucestershire

   • Swindon

   • Wiltshire


